
Board of County Commissioners 

Purchasing Department 


Okaloosa County Purchasing Depaitment 
602-C North Pearl Street 
Crestview, FL 32536 

Re: 	RFQ ECCC 28-15 - Rejection of Submittals for Request for Quotes (RFQ) Screw Chiller 
Preventative Maintenance Inspection Program 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to info1m you that all submittals for RFQ ECCC 28-15, Screw Chiller Preventative 
Maintenance Inspection Program, have been rejected. It has been determined that the Scope of Work 
requires clarification. Therefore, we are rejecting all responses. 

This will be re-advertised in the near future; therefore in accordance to Florida Statues 119, responses 
will not become reviewable public records until there has been an award. The advertisement will be 
on our Purchasing website at http://www.co.okaloosa.fl .us/purchasing/current-solicitations and with 
the Florida Purchasing Group at http://www.floridabidsystem.com/BidsNiewOpenSolicitations.asp . 
Thank you for your interest in working for Okaloosa County. 

Sincerely, 

it:~ 
Purchasing Manager 

602-C North Pearl Street, Crestview, FL 32536-2749 Voice: (850) 689-5960 Fax: (850) 689-5970 
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